
                                         Contact Us 

Hempfield Church of the Brethren 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 246, East Petersburg PA 17520 

Physical Location: 1186 Stevens Street, Manheim PA 17545  
Website: www.hempfieldcob.org 

Our staff members are here to help when you need them. Please feel free to 
contact them if you have a need. 

Doug Hinton – Senior Pastor 
Cell: 717-951-5290; E-mail: doug@hempfieldcob.org  

Scheduled Day Off: Monday 

Geoff Davis – Associate Pastor 
Home: 717-569-6284; E-mail: gdavis6320@comcast.net 

Laura Meiser – Music Director & Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-689-0465; E-mail: laura@hempfieldcob.org 

Emmy Schott – Children’s Ministry Co-Coordinator 
Cell: 717-333-8216; E-mail: emmy@hempfieldcob.org 

Irene Hershey – Administrator 
Phone: 717-898-0181; E-mail: office@hempfieldcob.org 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Please submit bulletin information to Irene by Wednesday noon.  

HCOB Family Facts 
General Offering for December 25, 2022 =  

General Fund $ 8,855.00 
Amount needed weekly to meet budget = $10,512 

Building Fund for December 25, 2022 = $ 200.00 
       

                                                             
                        
 
 
 
 

This Week @ H.C.O.B. 
 

Today:                                                   Wednesday:  
                                                                 7pm Choir Rehearsal 

      
Monday:                                               Thursday: 
    Doug’ Day Off                                      6:30 Praise Band 
 
Tuesday:                                                Friday:   

      7pm Deacons                                     

 

Sunday, January 01, 2023 

mailto:doug@hempfieldcob.org
mailto:gdavis6320@comcast.net
mailto:laura@hempfieldcob.org
https://hempfieldcob.breezechms.com/people/view/1104762
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PRELUDES 

 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PRESENTATION FOR KIM GLASS 

 

OPENING PRAYER 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP                  Proverbs 3:3-8      

 

TIME OF PRAISE                     The First Noel 

                                                    Be Thou My Vison       

 

        Children are Invited to Children’s Church 

 

SCRIPTURE             Habakkuk 2:1-3        

            

MORNING PRAYER & LORD’S PRAYER 

 

SPECIAL MUSIC   You Already Know 
       Kim Glass & Jen Hinton 

 

SCRIPTURE   Acts 9:10-19 

 

MESSAGE           ANANIAS: SPECIFIC & EXTRAORDINARY     
 

*CLOSING SONG        As With Gladness Men of Old   #218 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*BENEDICTION           

 

*POSTLUDE  

*Those who are able are invited to stand 

 

 

 

                 

                         Preacher – Doug Hinton 

                       Worship Leader – Kim Glass 

                       Accompanist – Jen Hinton 

 Praise Band Leader – Jen Hinton                    

 Sound Tech –Rich Bushong & Blaine Garber 

                         Video Tech – Dave Bendit 

 

 
PREPARE YOUR HEARTS FOR WORSHIP NEXT SUNDAY BY 

READING AHEAD!  Next Sunday, Doug Hinton will be preaching on 

Acts 17:1-23a, Matthew 16:13-20, Matthew 28:18-20. Please read 

and prayerfully study this passage this week as we prepare to worship 

together.  

 
Sunday School This Week:  

TODAY – No Class 

NEW STUDY – The Book of Hebrews – Derwin Gray 

1/8 – Session 1 – 1:1-3 Jesus ID – Galen Brumbaugh 

1/15 – Session 2 – 1:4-3:19 Jesus is Better – Rich Bushong 

1/22 – Session 3 – 4 Approach the Throne – Del Kautz 

 

 

 

 

Worship Today 
 



 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Announcements 
 
 

Announcements 
 
 



 

If you have a mailbox in the outer 

office, please take a moment to clean it 

out.  As 2023 approaches, the 

mailboxes will change slightly so your 

help in having empty boxes would be 

   greatly appreciated. 

 
 

2023 Giving Envelopes are available.  If 

you would like some, please see Tom 

Connelly in the Narthex following the 

service. 

 

 

 

Box 399 – Who Are You?  A 2023 Giving 

Envelop box #399 was recently given to 

someone and we need to know who you are 

so your giving can be assigned properly.  If 

you have box #399, please let Tom Connelly 

or Irene Hershey know – thanks for your  

        help! 

 

 

The 2023 are done and will be out for 

distribution within the next week.  Watch 

for the boxes in the Narthex to get yours! 
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